
3 November 1966 

Mr. Walter G,. Hooke 
45 2llison Avenue 
Yonkers, New York 10708 

Dear Mr. Hooke, 

It was very kind of you to write to me and the information 

in your letter is thought-provoking. I should like to thank 

you particularly for your generous and encouraging words about 

my articles. I do expect to continue my work on the case, 

however long it may take, in the hope that the full truth will 

be uncovered. 

With appreciation, 

Yours sincerely,


